
 

 

 
 
 
To,               Date: 31.12.2024                                                                                                   
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400001 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

Sub: Closure of trading window under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015. 

 

Ref: Senthil Infotek Limited (Scrip Code: 531980) 
 

With reference to the subject cited and pursuant to the Company's Code of Conduct for 

Prevention of Insider Trading adopted by the Company under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations. 2015, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company 

will remain closed from 01.01.2025 till 48 hours after the declaration of Un-audited Financial 

Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 31.12.2024, for all designated persons, their 

immediate relatives and all connected persons covered under the Company’s Code of Conduct. 

  
This is for the information and records of the Exchange, please. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Senthil Infotek Limited 

  
  

Chellamani Pitchandi 
Managing Director 
(DIN: 01256061) 
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